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Ellen F. Mappen, Ph.D. is the Founder and Director of the Douglass Project for Rutgers
‘Women in Math, Science, and Engineering, an initiative of Douglass College, the
women’s undergraduate unit of Rutgers University. She received her Doctorate in
British Women’s History from Rutgers University and held a number of administrative
posts before becoming Director of the Douglass Project in 1986. She has spoken on and
written about the Douglass Project on numerous occasions. She is the author of
Expanding the Field, published in the Douglass Alumnae Bulletin (Spring, 1993). More
recently, along with Ann P. Parelius, Ph.D., Associate Professor in the Department of
Sociology at Rutgers University, she co-authored a retrospective study on the Douglass
Project for the Exxon Education Foundation (April 1996). Over the last ten years, the
Douglass Project has developed a number of models for encouraging women in
mathematics, the sciences, and engineering, including the Bunting-Cobb Math, Science,
and Engineering Residence Hall; a mentor/research program (Project SUPER), initially
supported by the Alfred P. Sloan Foundation; and a full-fledged precollege program.
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